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Principal’s Message 

 

At the beginning of May, you will 

receive a letter and registration forms in 

order to register your children for school 

next year.  Each year, we re-register all of 

our students in order to have an accurate 

count of the number of students in each 

class.  If you know that your family is 

leaving Regina, or if your children are 

leaving our school, please call the office to 

confirm this information to us.  With our 

long waiting list, it is so important for us to 

know if you are moving so that we can plan 

ahead for new admissions in the fall.  

 The last day for registering our 

current students will be May 27, 2016. The 

yearly $125 for classroom and registration 

fees is due when you complete and return 

the registration forms.  We will not register 

children without the appropriate fees being 

paid and without the forms being 

completed and returned to school. 

 

Mrs. Nistor, Principal 

 

Expansion Update (New Building) 

The work on the expansion continues. 

Though we were hopeful it would open in 

September, 2016, it appears that it may not 

open until later in 2016/17.  

Please follow expansion updates on Twitter: 

@newbuildingrhs  or on the school’s 

Facebook page! 

As construction continues we need to ensure 

that all parents are dropping off and picking 

up students in front of the school by the 

soccer field. We will provide updates during 

the upcoming newsletters, RHS website and 

twitter regarding the expansion’s progress. 

RHS Annual Fundraising Event 

Our annual fundraising event will be held 

Saturday, May 14
th

, and all parents, as well 

as people from our community are invited to 

participate in this event.  You have already 

received an official invitation from the 

school.  

Parents who are unable to attend are asked 

to fill in their donation forms and return 

them to the school.  With construction of the 

new expansion continuing, it is critical that 

everyone donate to the best of their ability.  

Without the strong support of families who 

are part of our school, this major building 

project would not be possible. If you value 

Regina Huda School, please give 

generously! 

 

Student Leadership Council  

April, being a month with very few holidays, 

gave the SLC a chance to hold many events 

for the school! We started off the month by 

holding the pizza sale and crazy hat day on 

April 14th, a great combination to get into 

the spirit of April. Pictures of crazy hat day 

http://www.huda.ca/


are available on the SLC's Facebook page. 

On the 21st, the SLC held the Re-purposed 

Treasures Fair in which students used old or 

recycled materials to make something new. 

It was wonderful to see the displays the 

students made, and we were glad to host the 

event in addition to the MYSLC's Earth 

week.   

 

For May, the SLC plans to host more events, 

hopefully as many as we enjoyed in April. 

Please be on the lookout for more details 

throughout the month. We look forward to 

your cooperation and participation! 

 

Speedstack Team 2015 

This year's speedstacking team was very 

successful at the city championship 

tournament at Sheldon Williams Collegiate.  

Regina Huda School brought 13 students 

from grades 1-6 to compete individually, in 

partners, and as a relay team.  Many students 

earned top three finishes in their categories.  

Ameer Ibrahim was able to earn first place 

in the head to head competition, first in the 

partner stack, second place in 3-3-3, 3-6-3, 

and the cycle.  Laraib Wasi got 2nd place in 

the head to head competition.  Tina raced to 

a first place finish in partner stack, third 

place in the 3-6-3 and second place in the 

cycle.  Laraib Mirza also won third place in 

the 3-6-3 cycle.  Congratulations to all 

competitors! 

With over 450 participants in the tournament, 

Regina Huda Students represented our school 

well!  

 

 

 

 

Elementary Boys’ Soccer 

 

 

With the efforts of Mr. Ahmed Almughrabi, 

our elementary boys have the opportunity to 

improve their soccer skills by joining a team 

which has been meeting to practice on 

Saturday mornings.  The last soccer 

Saturday will be June 4
th

. The boys are 

working on their skills and we are pleased to 

have such a wonderful volunteer coach, Mr. 

Ahmed Almughrabi from our community 

willing to take this on.   

 

Huda Heroes - Gratitude    

Name     Grade 

Rinaaj Zaman    2 

Khadija Ahmed   7 

Isa Haque    12 

Iman Shahid    3 

Habib Chowdhury   7 

Sumayya Hussein   10 

Azka Noor    3 

Tahir Zaman    6 

Loubna Aboguddah   11 

Zoha Masood    3 

Rana Elgendy    5 

Maria Khalid    9 


